
Subject: [Fwd: Re: Response to letter form Karen Munroe , Coordinator and R. H. Pearce , Secretary, North Shore
Streamkeepers.]

Date: Mon, 05 Apr 2004 15:31:51 -0700
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>

To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Re: Response to letter form Karen Munroe , Coordinator and R. H. Pearce , Secretary, North Shore
Streamkeepers.

Date: Mon, 05 Apr 2004 22:24:02 +0100 (BST)
From: Elizabeth James <cagebc@yahoo.com>

To: Ernie Crist <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
CC: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Tell you what, Ernie....Why don't we just house everyone in high-rise containers until the global population gets too big to handle. No
fireworks, no Christmas lights outside the Lynn Valley firehall, no parties in case someone got rowdy. That way, we'd not have to
worry about too many trees, too many trails, too many dogs, etc.
 
Of course, we'd need to find plenty of room for all the psychiatrists that would be required to take care of all those who went crazy in
the sterile society that developed.
 
Why the heck can we not just be considerate - of one another and of the environment - and just live for crying out loud?
 
Liz
 
Cheers,
Liz

Ernie Crist <ernie_crist@dnv.org> wrote:

Dear Ms. Munro:

I share your concerns re dogs in District parks. What is more, the problem can only get worse due to the ever increasing
dog population in the Lower Mainland and the attraction the North Shore holds for dog owners everywhere. It is no
exaggeration to say that the North Shore especially the District has become the dog latrine of the Lower Mainland.

I strongly suggest that you appear before Council as a delegation to voice your concerns in public. I further suggest that
any correspondence be addressed to the Mayor and Council directly since our staff doesn't make decision, but is merely
carrying out decision made by Council. 

Thank you for your input.

Yours truly,

Ernie Crist 

WIN FREE WORLDWIDE FLIGHTS  - nominate a cafe in the Yahoo! Mail Internet Cafe Awards 
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